----Original Message----From: Judith Virag

Sent: Tuesday, 30 January 2018 4:57 PM

To: medboardconsultation <medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au>

Subject: Sexual boundaries guidelines

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I support the proposed changes.

My only suggestion would be to consider the term 'support person' rather than 'observer' to replace 'chaperone'.

The support person may or may not directly observe a full (potentially sensitive) examination - but they would be in attendance.

Sincerely,

Dr. Judith Virag.

Sent from my iPad